TIRRA Solid Waste Management Committee

June 23 General Meeting Report

Things are going pretty smoothly at the yard thanks to our great staff, volunteers, and community. The community's ongoing efforts to reduce garbage, as well as sort and clean their recyclables are appreciated. As is often noticed in summer when we have more visitors, there has been some disrespectful use of our facilities. But it has been minimal so far this year.

- CVRD dialogue about how we can tie into their MMBC -funded services.
- Extension of Ravenscall contract until we know the outcomes of above dialogue.
- Potential for a part-time summer helper at the Yard.
- Reduction in property parcel tax due to bag fees, savings from employment related costs in April, and tax overpayment last year.

Respectfully submitted by Stephanie Cottell, SWMC Co-chair